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General Order 2A 
Disbanding of Colgrove-Woodruff Camp #22 Dept. of MI 

  21 August  2023 

Brother Swain, PCC, 

On behalf of the National Sons of Union Veterans of the Civil War the Colgrove-Woodruff Camp #22 of the 
Department of Michigan has disbanded and their charter was relinquished  according to the National 
Regulations.  The Department of Michigan has collected all of Camp #22 property and conveyed to the 
Department of Michigan it’s storage site is located at the Grand Army of the Republic Memorial Hall and 
Museum in Eaton Rapids, MI.  
The Department of Michigan is to retain all of the property and inventory list of the Colgrove-Woodruff Camp 
#22. 

The Department of Michigan Sons of Union Veterans of the Civil War is hereby ordered to forward the 
remaining $200.00 remaining funds of  the Colrover-Woodruff Camp #22 to be transferred to the National 
Treasure Brother D. Michael Beard, PDC 

Respectfully In Fraternity, Charity & Loyalty, 

Peter J. Hritsko Jr 
Peter J. Hritsko Jr 
Commander-in-Chief 
Sons of Union Veterans of the Civil War 

Attest: 
Daniel Murray 
National Secretary 
Sons of Union Veterans of the Civil War  
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